
Mr. Pa~l Der Boghosian 
32 Gle wood Road 

day 18, 1976 

W. Hartford, Connecticut 06107 

Dear Hr. Der Boghosian: 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your 
StewarJshippof St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 24164 is enclosed. 

.t:nclosure 

vb 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


